
PLEASE Vote NO on these two bills! 
 
Stop SJR22 and SB838 that would allow 16 year olds to vote.       
 
While you are at it, if you think they are responsible enough to vote, then you 
must also think they are responsible enough to purchase tobacco products and 
alcohol and then lower that age for the purchase of those product also to 16.  
 
We are not against teens, but why would any credibly thinking person seriously 
consider a 16 year age juvenile responsible enough to vote? 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Clent Houston & Eleanor M. Houston 
8905 Wheatlland Road N 
Salem, OR 97303 
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